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Laurie Hodson

From: Frank Gasparrini [frankg4th@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, December 28, 2012 9:23 AM
To: Laurie Hodson
Subject: Fw: Frank Gasparrini revised foundation plan
Attachments: A-2 foundation plan. pdf

Laurie
Attached is the revised foundation plan. The two front load bearing footers did not match the location
of the load bearing walls. The footers were moved about two feet.

Thank you
Frank Gasparrini

Sent from my Motorola ATRIX™ 4G on AT&T

—Original message-----
From: Bill Freeman <bill@coastal-engineer.com>
To: frankgdth@yahoo.com
Sent: Thu, Dec 27, 2012 17:36:41 GMT+00:00
Subject: revised foundation plan

 

Frank,
Here you go.

Bill


